
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 July 2020 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 

Arrangements for Results Days 2020 
AS, A level & Level 3 Vocational (Sixth Form) – Thursday 13th August 
GCSE & Level 1/2 Vocational (Years 10 & 11) – Thursday 20th August 

 
 
Because of the continuing social distancing regulations, we will be issuing exam results by email. 
 
We will send results to students’ school email addresses after 8.00am and before 10.30am on the date 
shown above. If results have not been received by 10.30am, students should contact the exams office (details 
below). 
 
If students are unable to log into their school email account, they should contact the IT support team BEFORE 
results day. Please use an email address previously registered with the school (a parent or carer) to request a 
password reset. IT support can be contacted at techsupport@bingleygrammar.org. 
 
Year 13 students who have not been allocated a place at University may request their results after 8.00am 
from the exams office in order to apply to Clearing. 
 
Nobody will be allowed into the school building until term starts in September. Therefore, any enquiries 
relating to results should be made by email or telephone to the exams office. 
 

 Enquiries relating to Sixth Form entry should be made to sixth@bingleygrammar.org 
 

 Students wanting careers advice can contact Mrs Durrans at joanna.durrans@bingleygrammar.org.  
 
 
For all enquiries about results, contact the exams office, from Thursday 13th August 
 
exams@bingleygrammar.org (preferred method of contact) 
 
01274 807741 
01274 807733 
01274 807700 Ext 272 
 
Telephone lines will be manned on weekdays between 9.00am and 3.00pm. 
 
This information is also available on the school website www.bingleygrammar.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Luke Weston 
Headteacher 
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